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As a current city of Portland employee.  The state of Oregon is driving me and our 

families out of Oregon.  We where going to retire in Oregon but with the current 

financial progress the state of Oregon is headed for. 

We ate selling our home abd leaving the state.   

I currently make 120k a year. And the taxes we pay are for the birds for the services 

we recive. It seems that the only thing this state wants is to take more money from 

my pocket allong with my constitutionally protected gun rights. 

So you are getting what you want.  Another family leaving this state and headed east 

to South Dakota. 


